
Congratulations!
Congratulations to the winners of the 2018 Cook 
Shire Council Recycling Competition - Endeavour 
Christian College’s Year 5/6 class, who won a trip 
to the Cairns Aquarium and the Cairns Material 

Recovery Facility.

Thank you to all the education facilities that took 
part in the competition and helped share the 
importance of recycling with the next generation. 

For more information on recycling in Cook Shire, 
visit our website:

www.cook.qld.gov.au/services/waste-management


